AUXILIARY TO HOSPITAL MEETING

The Auxiliary to the McCausland Hospital met on January 16 at St. Martin School. President Norma Crockford welcomed everyone and proceeded with business.

Christine Handy, our representative on the Hospital Board, informed us of the change in the fiscal year to April 1 and passed on the request from the Board that the Auxiliary change their fiscal year accordingly. This was approved by the Auxiliary and the Constitution will be amended.

The reports from the Treasurer (Helen Croll) and the Tuck Shop Convenor (Marg Gander) were approved and passed by the Auxiliary. New wooden toys are now being sold from the Tuck Shop and are already selling well.

C. Handy also displayed a mobile made from wooden blocks which might be a possible project. She also announced that the Board has purchased an artists! rendering of the new McCausland Hospital. It may be seen now in the hospital waiting room.

Membership is now complete with a total of 620 sold.

The next meeting of the Auxiliary will be held in Schreiber on Feb. 20th at 8:00 p.m. New business to be discussed will be the Tuck Shop - services and hours and the Annual Hospital Ball.

VOLLEY BALL TEAMS MEET

On February 9th, the Terrace Bay Fire Department Junior Volleyball team travelled to Schreiber to play the Schreiber Fire Department All Stars. Even though subjected to harassment from the Schreiber Chief and the home town official, the Juniors conducted themselves in a very sportsmanlike manner, which reflected credit to their Department. Although the Juniors were narrowly defeated a rematch will be held in the very near future with Terrace Bay's first string line-up.

Dick Moher
Deputy-Chief, T.B.F.D.

IN MEMORIAM: PEARSON:

In loving memory of a dear son and brother, Albert Pearson, who passed away Februray 14, 1975.

He left us quietly his thoughts unknown
But left us a memory
We are proud to own
So treasure him Lord
In your garden of rest
For when on earth
Albert was one of the best.

Lovingly remembered by and sadly missed by mother, sister Lillian and Casey, sister Margaret and Jack.

LOG SAWING BIG SUCCESS

The Legion Log Sawing Contest was a big success last Saturday and everyone seemed to enjoy it. The stew supper was a smash hit. We would like to thank everyone who helped us in any way to make it go over so well. It was very much appreciated. Winners of various events listed in the Classified ad section.

NDP LEADERSHIP CONVENTION



Speaker Jack Stokes and delegates of the Lake Nipigon NDP attended the Party's Leadership Convention over the weekend of Feb. 3, 4 & 5, 1978.

Left to right: Tom Quinton, Schreiber; Jack Warwick, Marathon; Harry Huskins, Terrace Bay; Clint Pond, Beardmore; J.P. Guina, Schreiber.

Seated: The Honourable Jack Stokes.



SPONSORED BY:

KINSMEN CLUB OF TERRACE BAY INC.

SATURDAY, MARCH 4th

9 P.M. to 1 A.M.

TERRACE BAY HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM

MUSIC: NORTHERN LIGHTS \$4:00 PER PERSON

Tickets can be purchased from local Kinsmen.